CEDAR COVE NEWSLETTER

Summer is Here..... Finally!



MARK YOUR CALENDAR

Annual Cove Picnic Meeting will be held on Sunday, August 25 at 4 pm – hope you will plan to attend! Rain date will be Sept. 15.

Have a safe an enjoyable July 4th - please be cautious of visitor cars parked along the streets in the Cove

Reminder that the Nickoli family on Bayshore Drive has reserved the Cove Island for a family reunion which will take place on July 26, 2013

Farewell to residents

Several residents have recently downsized and moved from Cedar Cove - we wish them well.... They are:

John & Donna Durbin moved to PB Estates Sandy Knight moved to PB Estates Jackie Niven moved to Georgia Emily Birmingham at Erie Co. Care Facility



Cedar Cove Association welcomes

Peter Grant as a new Board member and
thanks Roseann Hopkins for her years of
service as she now leaves the Board.

Current Board assignments are as follows:

President - Johnnie Leonhardt 602-0327 Vice-President - Dave Foster 625-5111 Secretary - Erline Trsek 502-7503 Treasurer - Mike Henning 609-9845 Newsletter - Cheryl Sullivan 627-0131 Randy Stineman 216-538-8877 Peter Grant 330-723-6495

Website: www.cedarpointcove.com

COVE BOARD NEWS:

Please DRIVE SAFELY & SLOW DOWN on the streets in our neighborhood - without sidewalks, many adults and children walk on the streets so pay attention and keep a sharp eye while driving!

Please do your part to help keep the beach clean and discard any old or unused items. Remember that beach cans are for beach trash only. Per Cove rules, any large quantities of trash from parties should be taken home with resident to be disposed of in personal trash cans.

Please be considerate of your neighbors by picking up after dogs while walking them on the streets or on the island and do not allow dogs to bark outside continuously.

Remember that only boat and jet ski trailers are to be stored on the island over the summer months. There is a small fee for trailers and boats being stored - complete and submit your information with the Island Boat Storage form on the Cedar Cove website.

If planning on doing any exterior changes to your house, plans must be submitted to the board for approval prior to the remodeling or construction. Please refer to the Cove Association by-laws if you have any questions.

The Cove Board oversees the maintenance Fees/Dues which are used to maintain the streets, beach and island of our privatelyowned community. Residents are welcome to bring any issues to the attention of the Board.

Thank you to those residents who have paid their 2013 annual maintenance fee. There are only a few who have not paid at this time. Residents who do not pay dues are not permitted to use the Cove island or beach areas.



Thank you goes out to Ruth Parker for having the dune area at the end of Sunset Drive cleaned up and additional flowers planted.

HAVE A SAFE AND ENJOYABLE SUMMER!

